Justification
No Material/Non-Substantive Change to Information Collection 0596-0209
June 2008

The Forest Service is proposing a no material/non-substantive change to Information Collection 0596-0209, Homeowner Response to Wildfire Hazard Mitigation Incentives: What Works and What Doesn’t.  The current approval for this information collection is January 31, 2011.

As part of the initial submission, and consequently approved by OMB, the proponent included a draft nonresponse survey and final nonresponse cover letter.  The proponent is requesting approval of the following items:
· Final Fire Nonresponse Survey

· Updated Final Nonresponse Cover Letter

Included with this request are copies of the initial versions of these documents as approved by OMB on January 28, 2008.

These changes do not increase or decrease burden hours.

